
 
 
 
 

 

1. Keep hut clean and tidy. A broom, brush and pan are provided- please use them, and 
leave muddy boots outside. 
 

2. Cooking and gas bottles should be used on the deck only. Always cook on the deck. 
During cooking, keep an eye on boiling water and food. Be sure to turn gas cookers 
off when finished using. 

 
3. Water is supplied from a rain water tank. Please conserve water. Boil water for 3 

minutes before use to be safe. 
 

4. Share hut with others by being considerate, make room for late comers and keep 
quiet if others are sleeping. Share boiled water with others to conserve gas. 

 
5. Carry it in, carry it out-recycle ALL your rubbish. Take two bags, one for recycling and 

the other for rubbish and food scraps to carry with you and dispose of responsibly. 
 

6. No smoking and no fires in the wetlands. 
 

7. No dogs permitted in the wetlands. 
 

8. Before leaving, close doors and windows securely. 
 

9. Always book your stay on the website booking page. On departure either text the 
Wetlands co-ordinator or checkout on the website booking page. 
 

10. Report any damage or problems to either contact below. 
 
 
 
To Contact Hut Co-ordinator call Ian on 0274368331 or email ian.bryant@xtra.co.nz 
 
To Contact Te Nohoaka o Tukiauau Wetlands Co-ordinator call 0274240224 or email 
coordinator@sinclairwetlands.org.nz  


